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June 4, 2008

Leslie J. Ranniger

Colorado Nurse Health Program
44 Union Boulevard, Suite 505
Lakewood, CO 80228

Ms. Ranniger:

As it states, RFP SIN-0803 is exempt from the State Procurement Code and
Rules. While DORA used the Procurement Code informally as a guide to
ensure a consistent and fair solicitation process, it is not required to comply
with the Procurement Code or Rules.

My letter to you of May 23, 2008 constitutes DORA’s final decision on your
protest to the award of RFP SIN-0803.

Regards,

7/ ;M\;g/

D. Rico Munn
Executive Director



